
Sports Premium Funding: Spending during the financial year 

2017/2018  

 

During the last financial year we received a Sports Grant of £15,725 which we 

used to pay for: 

 

 Annual subscription of the Telford and Wrekin Sports Partnership. 

Membership included: regular input from a Schools Sports Co-ordinator, 

entry into many varied local sporting events throughout the year, such as 

athletics, archery, boccia, cricket, cross country, hockey, orienteering, 

new age kurling, multi-skills competitions, tag rugby and swimming. 

 Outdoor education activities 

 Outside providers to extend the range and breadth of sports offered 

 Staff CPD 

 Training for our lunchtime team to lead organised activities 

 Replacement of sports equipment 

 Equipment to be used for lunchtime sport and games – including Jumping 

Jaxx 

 Additional staff to support swimming lessons in the Spring term 

 Coaches to transport pupils to sporting events 

 TA support to attend events 

  

Impact 

 Pupils have increased opportunities to participate in a variety of sports 

(eg athletics, archery, boccia, cricket, cross country, hockey, 

orienteering, new age kurling, multi-skills competitions, tag rugby, tennis, 

and swimming)  

 Pupils have increased opportunities to compete against each other and 

against other schools  

 Children enjoy and participate in non-competitive activities  

 PE provision at school is effective; PE lessons are all inclusive.  

 A range of activities are provided at lunchtime to promote enjoyment and 

physical activity, led by supervisors and Sports Ambassadors eg Jumping 

Jaxx  

 Children’s behaviour at lunchtime is calmer  

 



We are very proud to have a trophy cabinet (funded by the Friends) full of 

trophies won by our competitive teams and are happy that the majority of our 

pupils are inspired to be involved in a wide range of PE and sport, both in and out 

of school.  

We are also extremely proud to be the only school in Telford and one of only 

100 in Britain that have been given the Platinum Kite Mark Award that 

recognises the high level of participation of our pupils, the high quality of our 

curriculum provision and the opportunities offered through our sports clubs and 

teams.  

This is alongside the Gold kite mark which has been awarded to our school for 

the last five consecutive years, thus showing the sustainability of what we are 

able to offer using the Sports Premium Funding. 

 

Swimming Information 

There are 60 pupils in this year’s Year 6 cohort. Of these pupils 54 are proficient in 

the criteria below. 

 

 90% can swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at 

least 25 metres 

 

 90% can use a range of strokes effectively 

 

 90% can perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations 

 

 

 

 


